
MINUTES FOR BEAUTIFICATION BOARD TUESDAY JULY 14th,2020

Attending:  Jana de Peyer, Donna Huntsman, Byard Kershaw, Chris 
Courville, and Rich Csenge

Not attending:  Julie Hollingsworth, Camille Taylor and Matt Brown

Start Time: 4:04
End Time    4:27

Minutes Approved:
A motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting was made by 
Chris, seconded by Donna and all were in favor.

Updates and Follow Up:
Byard had not yet determined property ownership by the creek area 
being considered for improvement as presented by the USU students in 
the Capstone Project.
ACTION:  Byard will find out and email out his findings to Jana.

Update on Capstone project:
Matt previously sent out a link to the Capstone Project to all board 
members.
ACTION:  Everyone please review the portion of the presentation 
regarding the three potential parks.  The most likely park for us to begin
considering utilizing our resources on is Willow Park.  Someone
will also check if the U of U students did any hydrology studies.

Sesquicentennial update:
Camille was not in attendance but Jana was able to fill us in.  The event 
was quite successful considering the virus, with up to 300 folks 
attending one of the events.

Other/Plantings:
Chris indicated we did lose one of the trees we planted last year in front 
of Adobe Realty.  ACTION: Chris will check with Progressive to see if 
they will replace it.  It’s possible it may have not have overcome 
transplant shock.  It was also brought up about planting flowers in the 



north end of town near the hotels, however since its been so hot it 
would be best to consider that this fall.

Rich made a motion to end the meeting and Chris seconded.

Next meeting will be Tuesday August 11th at 4PM via Zoom.




